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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
February 2015
Newsletter Delivery Volunteer Needed
If you would like to help with delivering the Beachwood Breeze on Shellfish Avenue (19 homes), please call Sheila Litwhiler at 904/
645-5980.  The newsletters will be delivered to your doorstep for distribution.  Even if you don’t live on Shellfish Avenue and want to help, please call Sheila.  This is a great way to get extra excerise!
A BIG thank you for the volunteers who pass out the Beachwood Breeze each month.   Several of these volunteers have been helping for many years donating their time to help with communicating current events in Beachwood!

Also, the Beachwood Breeze is uploaded to the website: www.neighborhoodlink/Beachood under 

The Our Info tab then Newsletter Archive.
Election Results for 2015
During the last civic meeting, the following Officers were re-elected to serve for 2015:

   Lance Litwiler-President

   Peggy Bourne, Vice-President

   Alice Kuhn-Treasurer and

   Janis Manners-Secretary

The volunteers mentioned above donate their time and energy toward making Beachwood Subdivision a better place to live.  However, we always welcome additional assistance with landscape work and trash pickup. 
City Council Candidate Scott Wilson  At Civic Meeting
The residents at the meeting had the pleasure of meeting Mr. Scott Wilson.  Candidate Wilson explained he had walked through the subdivision to meet as many people as possible.  At the meeting he passed out a flyer detailing his work experience as well as his election web site:
www.votescottwilson.com
The civic association is not endorsing a candidate,  but simply passing along information from the civic meeting.  Mr. Wilson advised Beachwood will be in District 4 due to new boundaries effective July 1st rather than District 3. 

      Vote Tuesday, March 24th
Annual Spring Yard Sale 
Start now gathering items you want to sell in April.  This is a great way to make extra cash.  The official date and alternate date in case of rain  will be discussed at the next civic meeting.  Also, you may want to consider joining with your neighbors to have a multi-family yard sale.  The greater number of items on display – the more interest it generates. 
Kernan Blvd. Baptist Church Outreach Project
Several classes at Kernan gathered jackets, coats and sweaters for the children/teens at the Beachwood Community Center.  Over 40 items were delivered to Frank Emanuel, Prevention Activities Coordinator with River Region Human Services.  
JSO Stops Calls For Service Website
A website introduced six months ago as part of a Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office initiative to communicate with residents has been shut down over concerns about officer safety.

The “Calls for Service” website showed police calls that were dispatched in red and completed calls in gray. All listings were delayed for 30 minutes to allow the dispatched officer to get the situation under control.  The callsforservice.jaxsheriff.org website is no longer in service.  

Our Next Meeting
Will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 17th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive
Please join us. Newcomers are always welcome! 
